
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: ADA Pool Lift Chair purchase 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, April 19, 2022 

 

BACKGROUND 

There is a need for an ADA pool lift chair at the Cannon Falls Pool.  

Leisure Aquatic Products of Byron was contacted and provided a quote 

of $5,488.66 for installation of a Global Pool Products Legends Series 

L350DIA pool lift.  Public Works staff would install the lift, therefore 

saving $1,400 in labor for a revised cost of $4,088.66.  Laura Qualey 

would pursue a grant through Minnesota Resource Energy to assist 

with the purchase of the lift chair.  

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to allow Public Works to 

work with Laura Qualey on a possible grant and accept the quotation of 

$5,488.66 minus the $1,400 installation charge for a revised total of 

$4,088.66 from Leisure Aquatic Products for the purchase of a Global 

Pool Products Legends Series L350DIA Pool Lift Chair.  Public Works 

would purchase and install the lift chair and apply the grant money 

towards the purchase if successful as recommended by the Park Board. 




